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I oppose HB 2027 as the bill prevents the Bend Park and Recreation District from building a
bridge connecting the east side of the Deschutes River to a the National Forest system. This
bridge would be used by many who hike, bike or jog on this trail. This connection adds to
trails along the east side of the Descutes River.

This bill is a political maneuver by a Representative doing a political favor. The bill should be
voted down and let the local political groups resolve whether the bridge should be built, not
the Oregon House.

Vote NO on HB 2027.

Thank You

You may have the universe if | may have Italy. Giuseppe Verdi (1813-1901)
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